August 11, 2020  
Dear Parents, and Guardians, 
My name is Tina Anderson and I will be your student’s fifth grade teacher for the 2020 - 2021 school year.   
I am very excited about the opportunity to be part of your child’s education for fifth grade! I have over 30 years’ experience in education, as both a teacher and school administrator and look forward to partnering with you to ensure your child has and outstanding school year. Although this is my first-year teaching at Merryhill Summerlin, I have knowledge of Merryhill School curriculum as a former teacher, administrator and parent and believe in its strong balanced foundation for all subjects, service-learning and personalized learning. In addition to academics, your child will have the opportunity to grow socially with our emphasis on character education and the establishment of positive behavioral expectations for all students.
For myself, learning and service are of the essence as a person and educator. I value learning for myself, family and students. There is no greater reward then to help children discover their learning potential and to find joy and accomplishment in discovery. The second characteristic I possess, is service to others. I am a patient trustworthy person and strive to help all children succeed. Your child’s success and well-being are goals we both share. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Working in concert together we can ensure your child’s growth and success this year. Please reach out to me if you have any questions. 
Thank you so much for your support as your child’s teacher!
Sincerely, 
Tina Anderson, M.S.
Teacher, 5th Grade
Merryhill Elementary School
2160 Snow Trail • Las Vegas, NV 89134
tina.anderson@merryhillschool.com
702-242-8838 (Main)
 

